
Parents of Seniors, 

 

Please share the following information with your student: 

 

Senior quotes are due to the Copperdome staff by Tuesday November 26.   (The original deadline was 

October 11 – so don’t expect the deadline to be extended any further). 

 

If your senior has not yet submitted a quote and would like a one to appear with their photo in this year’s 

yearbook, they should submit it to the Copperdome Staff before Thanksgiving break.  Quotes can be 

submitted to cdomeseniorpictures@gmail.com. 

 

Seniors:  When considering a quote, keep in mind that it needs to be 25 words OR LESS and that it 
should be classy, tasteful, and in no way offensive!  Please reference the author, if it is not you. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This email is being sent by the SHS Parent Association. 

 

You are welcome to unsubscribe at any time, 

but if you do so, you are unsubscribing from all Parent Association emails  

including the weekly bulletin. 
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